October 6, 2008

Dr. Larry Hill

Chase Drugs, Inc.

319 Roane Street
Harriman, TN 37748

Dear Larry,

School-wide Positive Behavior Support is a school-wide system of support that includes proactive strategies for defining, teaching, and supporting appropriate student behaviors to create positive school environments.  Bowers Elementary School has adopted this approach to improving school discipline.  We are in great need of sponsors to assist us in funding some of the costs associated with rewarding students who make good choices in regard to their behavior and study skills.
Students receive “blue cards” for displaying good behavior throughout the school.  They save their cards until given an opportunity to “cash them in”.  We have three school-wide rules - -

· Be Responsible

· Be Respectful

· Be Ready

We know that the development of good work habits begins in elementary school.  Responsible, respectful, punctual students usually make responsible, respectful, punctual employees. 
Please consider partnering with us to ensure that our school-wide system is effective.  We will accept donations of any size and will use any donations received to purchase “blue card” rewards or to offset printing expense.  

Thank you for your support of public education.  Working together we can provide the children in this community an education that will enable them to become productive, contributing citizens.

Respectfully,

Candace C. Lett

